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On April 20, the 59th anniversary of True Parents’ Holy Wedding, blessed families of Ukraine 
watched a live broadcast of the celebration in Korea and sent messages of congratulation to our 
dearest True Parents. 

This was followed by a special meeting in which blessed families studied and discussed True 
Parents’ words about the family.  The discussion points included the education of children and 
how we can practice the formula course in our daily family life.


